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Fortnightly Principal’s Letter – 26th March  

 

Dear families, 

 

I hope that you are having a good week. We are rapidly coming to the end of this Spring term at Nova, it has 
been a very successful term both in terms of  

Please find below a few key updates for this fortnight.  

 

Arbor App Attendance 

We have now got the Arbor App & Parent Portal setup to show students attendance percentage. This 
attendance percentage is based on their AM & PM registration marks. 

 
We will be communicating further about our attendance and our attendance support process next half 
term.  

 

Drop Off On Site  

As a large secondary school our site does get very busy in the mornings and at the end of the school day. 

Please could I remind families to not come onto site in cars before 8.00am, if you need to drop your child off 
prior to 8.00am please drop them off at the turning circle at the bottom of the drive.  

Please could I also ask that families do not park on the pavement whilst waiting to pick students up, cars 
parking and waiting on the pavement makes it unsafe for students walking home.  

 

Electric Scooters   

A brief reminder on the same theme that students should not be travelling to school using electric scooters. 
We would however very much encourage in the summer months students to cycle to school or travel to 
school using a manual scooter.   

 



 

   

 

End of Term 

A reminder that further to communication that went out a couple of weeks ago that the final day of term is 
Friday the 4th April and that school will finish on this day for students at 12.30pm. Students will be able to 
purchase food at school during break time on this day, students on free school meals will also be able to get 
food at break time on this day.  

 

Next term 

We welcome all students back to school on Wednesday the 23rd April, a reminder to families that we have 
an INSET day on Tuesday the 22nd April so school is closed to students.  

 

Thank you very much for taking the time to read this letter.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

James Harding-Mbogo 
Principal  

 


